
 

 

      

 

 

                                                                                                       NEW YORK: January 15th,2025 

                                                  Letter of Solidarity 

              SAUSA unequivocally condemns the shocking and horrifying arson 
attack on Global Aktion’s headquarter in Copenhagen, Denmark. This is seen 
as a deliberate act of violence inflicted on the pro-Saharawi NGO’s and 
supporters. SAUSA considers this coward act as an act of terrorism against 
the people of Denmark, against the Danish NGO’s and against the Polisario 
representation in Denmark. Our hearts are with those who lost all their 
belongings and their place of work and now fear for their lives. 

        SAUSA strongly believes that Danish authorities’ response must consider 
that both Danish lives and Saharawi lives are at stake here and are victims of 
this heinous attack. This is clear evidence that occupation can extend 
overseas, and its campaign has no limit. We hope that this is another proof 
that the Saharawi cause is a just cause and that terror against people of 
Western Sahara is not just limited to the occupied territory, but it follows them 
everywhere. 

SAUSA calls upon the Danish government to take the following action: 

1. Publicly discourage and condemn any hate crimes and backlash against 
any Saharawi or any pro-Saharawi including the Danish activists and the 
NGO’s working for the Saharawi cause. 

2- Ensure that supplemental funding requests for Pro-Saharawi NGO’s 
include humanitarian assistance to repair the damage cause by arson. 

3- To provide protection for all NGO’s staff and the Polisario 
representation. 

                         We must stand in solidarity with all victims of violence 
and terrorism. We must do everything we can to prevent such acts of 
violence and terror based on hatred, prejudice, and ignorance. 

                                                     SAUSA. 



 

 

 

 
 


